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July 10, 2025
Dear Parents/Guardians:

I hope that you and your family are safe, well, and enjoying the last days of summer.  I am overjoyed and excited for our students to return for the 2025-2026 school year.  Our students made great strides academically last year and this year we are looking to take that growth to another level. The school is just one part of the larger community, and we want everyone to feel that their role is important. As such, this year we are putting a major emphasis on parental involvement, so begin to think of ways that you can further support your child and Humphries Elementary School.  The administration, faculty, and staff are all striving to make Humphries the best school in the City of Atlanta and with your help we can accomplish that goal.  Please do not hesitate to contact me using any of the above information.  
This year will be our best year yet!

Please see the list of changes and notices for this school year as we work together to provide a safe and secure environment for our stakeholders:


School opens at 7:15 and students must arrive by 7:45a.m. daily; after 7:45a.m., your child will be considered tardy


Breakfast begins at 7:15a.m. and ends at 7:55 a.m.


All tardy students must be signed in by an adult after 8:00 a.m.

Arrive before 1:30 p.m. if you must sign out your child before dismissal


Car rider pick-up is between 2:15p.m. and 2:45p.m.

We welcome all parents to see our parent liaison, Mrs. Sumlin, to fill out the proper paperwork so that you can volunteer and be a larger part of our educational offerings here at Humphries.
We strongly ask that parents allow their children to wear uniforms to school.  The colors are listed below.:


Tops-white, blue, yellow, or gold polo or button-down shirt


Bottoms-khaki or navy-blue pants/shorts. (Girls may also wear skirts, skorts or jumpers). 


Shoes- closed toe, no flip-flops, or sandals

Thank you for all that you do, and will continue to do, for the students at Humphries Elementary!  Please make a note of our important back-to-school dates on the next page.

 

Important back to school dates

· New Student Registration – Humphries Elementary School 
***Online registration is highly encouraged***

July 22 – July 31, 8:00am – 11:00am
August 4 – August 5, 8:30am – 2:00pm

· Humphries Open House: Families meet and greet their teachers                                      
Friday, August1, 9:00am – 11:00am

· Atlanta Public Schools Back to School Festival @ Lakewood Stadium

· Saturday, August 2, 2025 from 9:00am-1:00pm

First Day of School
Monday, August 4, 7:15am – 2:15pm
“Grant me courage to serve others; for in service there is true life”
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